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Regarding this inquiry, the status of our company was disclosed on our website 

in June 2022, and there is no change to the status as of today. 

Please refer to the following. 

https://www.daiwahouse.com/English/ir/ir_news/pdf/dh_irnewsE220603.pdf 

https://www.daiwahouse.com/English/ir/ir_news/pdf/dh_irnewsE220603.pdf

